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From: Buckley, Simon MR
To: West, Peter MR 2
Cc:
Subject: 241115:1637 - SAM Recruitment Update
Date: Friday, 15 November 2024 4:37:30 PM
Attachments:

OFFICIAL: Sensitive Personal-Privacy

Hi Peter,
Closing the loop re SAMS team recruitment activities. Summary reports attached.

APS 6 – Complex
· Six interviewed
· Two suitable. – One offer. One in merit pool. Both external
· Two unsuitable. Both internal staff.
· Two withdrawn. External applicants.

APS 6 - Routine
· Nine people interviewed
· Seven found suitable

o Two offered. Both internal staff.
o Five in merit pool

· One unsuitable.
· One withdrew.

APS 5 – Routine & Complex
· 29 interviewed
· 22 suitable

o 7 offer (3 x Campbell Park, 4 x Edinburgh Parks)
o 15 merit Pool

· 2 Unsuitable. External applicants.
· 5 Withdrew. External applicants

The internal staff have been involved in SAMS either on temporary loan from AGSVA (in SA) or
already on permanent transfer to the SAMS team.

Regards
Simon

Simon Buckley
Assistant Secretary Security Policy and Services
Defence Security
Security and Estate Group

Department of Defence  Campbell Park Offices | ACT | 2601

I acknowledge the Ngunnawal People and recognise their continuing connection to traditional lands and waters and pay

Defence FOI 512/24/25 
Document 2

s47E(c)

s47E(c) s22 s47E(c)
s47E(c)

s22



my respects to their Elders both past and present.
 
I also pay respect to the Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander men and women who have contributed to the defence of
Australia in times of peace and war.
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From: Buckley, Simon MR
Sent: Wednesday, 4 December 2024 10:56 AM
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: POC for recruitment advice [SEC=OFFICIAL:Sensitive, ACCESS=Personal Privacy]
 

OFFICIAL: Sensitive Personal-Privacy

Hi ,
As discussed,  would be the appropriate POC for queries on this matter.
 
Thanks
Simon
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From: Buckley, Simon M
Sent: Wednesday, 4 December 2024 10:56 AM
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: POC for recruitment advice [SEC=OFFICIAL:Sensitive, ACCESS=Personal-Privacy]
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Hi ,
As discussed,  would be the appropriate POC for queries on this matter.
 
Thanks
Simon
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From:
To: Buckley, Simon MR
Subject: FW: SAMS recruitment processes [SEC=OFFICIAL:Sensitive, ACCESS=Personal-Privacy]
Date: Monday, 9 December 2024 5:56:15 PM

OFFICIAL: Sensitive Personal Privacy

Hi, Simon

Given  reference to the review, as well as  positive comments about you and SAMS, I
thought you should receive a copy of his email and my reply.

With kind regards
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From:  
Sent: Monday, 9 December 2024 5:51 PM
To: 
Subject: RE: SAMS recruitment processes [SEC OFFICIAL:Sensitive, ACCESS Personal Privacy]

OFFICIAL: Sensitive Personal-Privacy

Thank you for your email,  I appreciate your kind words about SAMS.

I don’t have details about the review, but I am aware that the recruitment process has
recommenced from the interview shortlisting stage with a new panel. I hope that the review and
new process address your concerns.

Kind regards
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